
Riverview School Board Work Session Meeting 

May 18, 2015 

Riverview Admin Building 

7:30 pm. 

 

 

Members Present:   JoAnn Coyle, Scotty Andrews, Keith Baker, Robyn Roach, Jeremy Ramsey, and Brandon 

Cain 

 

Members Absent:   Shane Sellers 

 

 

Others Present:    Hugh Burge, Jeff Meeds, David Rutledge, Adam Whitlow, Judy Ballard, Sandra Knight    

 

Keith Baker opened the work session with prayer. 

 

The work session was called to order by JoAnn Coyle at 7:30 p.m.   

 

Football Field Drainage: 
Adam Whitlow gave a report on the Football Field drainage project.   Majority of the fine grading is done.  
Spurlock is waiting on sod and dry weather. Also, they are still waiting on an irrigation test.  
 
Review of RFQS 
Hugh Burge presented to the board the guidelines for using a Construction Manager as opposed to using the 
bid system.  Mr. Burge suggested to at least selecting three construction companies to do interviews with.  
The board selected Delk Construction Company, Nabaholtz, Flynco Incorporated.   As an alternate, they 
selected Kinco Constructors.   The interviews for these companies will be on May 26, 2015, beginning at 1:00 
pm. 
  
Meeting was adjourned at 9:26 p.m. by Board President, JoAnn Coyle 

 

______________________________________________ 

JoAnn Coyle, Board President 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Keith Baker, Board Secretary 

 

______________________________________________ 

Date 


